
Mrs. Lucille Sherinian 
1405 Grand Street 
Alameda, California 94501 

Dear Mrs. Sherinian: 

June 10, 1976 

We gratefully acknowledge your generous donation of 5.00 
(five dollars) which you were kind enough to send to the Diocese. 

Our receipt No . 24555 is enclosed herewith. 

Enclosure 

st 

Yours sincerely, 

Syraun Palvetzian 
Director 


